St. Mary’s Orphanage & Day School
103, Dum Dum Road

Kolkata - 700030
(UNDER THE DIRECTION OF THE CHRISTIAN BROTHERS)

SCHOOL CODE : WB 025
Phone: (033) 2548-2060
E-mail: smodumdum@hotmail.com

Dear Parents/Guardians, 08/09/25

We hope this message finds you well.

We would like to bring to your attention an important matter concerning the safety and smooth movement of
our students during arrival and dispersal times.

1. It has been observed that some vehicles are being parked or stopped directly in front of the school gate.
This practice is causing unnecessary traffic congestion and poses safety risks for our students. We kindly
request all parents not to stop or park vehicles in front of the school gate, but to pick up or drop off
your child at a safe distance from the school entrance.

2. Parents and guardians are requested not to stand or wait on the pavement immediately outside the
school gate, as this creates obstruction for students entering and exiting the premises and compromises
their safety.

3. We also urge parents not to avail of local transport services such as auto-rickshaws, buses, toto, or
shared vehicles directly in front of the school gate. These modes of transport, when stopped at the
gate, create severe traffic jams and pose safety hazards for both students and pedestrians.

Your cooperation in this matter is essential to maintain a safe and efficient environment for all students. We
appreciate your understanding and continued support in helping us ensure the well-being of our school
community.

Warm regards,

Br. Ruvan Rebello

Principal
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